
EJH PAC March 5, 2025 

 

: Amanda S., Lesley H., Bev C., Celina  

Attendees: Jenna T., Jessica L., Leslie D., Leigh S., Sheri S. 

 

Called to order – Jenna at 5:34pm 

Principal’s Report – Leigh Stachniak 

- Ribbon Skirts were finished, they look great.  Rattles are being added to the druming 
group.  The group will be going to Angus to Drum for them 

- 330 Families attended the Student Led Conferences.  This was down from first term 
- A French rapper/poet will be coming to the school. 
- Basketball is wrapping up  

o We hosted 8 tournaments 
- Badminton is up next 
- Jazz band is heading to Brandon on Thurday March 13.  In April, Band students who 

signed up are heading to Edmonton. 
- There is an indoor soccer tournament. All students who wish to participate will go 

into a draw to make a team. 

Treasury Report – Lesley H. 

- No Report 

Fundraising - Jenna 

- Letters went out to families. Glenlea is already over $1,000! 
- Amanda and Jenna will do the counting on Monday March 10 
- Need volunteers for Krispy Kreme and Tenderloin Meats pick up on March 26 from 

3:00 pm – 5:30 pm  

Field Enhancement – Leigh & Leslie 

- New drawings are being done up (without the climbing wall) 
- Waiting to see if a survey is needed 
- Looking for grant finders and writers 

Staff Appreciation 

- Decided to do a Taco in a bag lunch for the staff on May 28 



New Business 

- Open house was very successful.  Families were very happy with the format. 

Adjournment - 6:12 pm 

Next PAC meeting will take place April 2 in the school library. 

 

 

 


